Mr. Donald Helson has suggested that he would like to
discuss with the members of the Committes soms of the lssues
underlying the proposed anmual report atl & private luncheon or
dinner. He has suggested luncheon on Honday, February 2L, I
told him that becouse the Senste would be in session, it would
probably be difficult to have a luncheon, but possibly it could
be srranged in the Capitol in Room 68.

iir. lNelson has expressed general agreament with the
Comittee's proposed report, and I think his purpose is %o
indicete that he wants to go slong with it, but wants to have
support in case some of the membeors of his omn organizstion and
gomo of the war agencies attack him.

Please indicate whether it would be possible for you
to attend such a luncheon on Monday, February 2l.
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